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              Newsletter 

 Friday 18th June 2021 

 
Week 2 — “Would anybody like an ice-cream?” - this is currently what we can hear our young Reception 
children calling out to their friends as they role play at being beside the seaside this morning.  What a 
lovely cheerful sound for a Friday morning.   
Lime class children have been making good progress since returning to school and we have some         
fabulous spelling achievements.  Year 6 children are putting in every effort during their last half term at 
primary school. 
Oak class children have been busy working on their flower vases in DT.  There are some beautiful flowers 
being created.  Well done also to our Oak class swimmers who are doing very well in their lessons. 

STAR PUPIL: 

Jamie B, Sebby D 
Zachary J 

Toby E 
Ethan McQ, 

Neville S 

STAR WRITER 

James D 
Henry G 

Laurel R, Caius C, 
Poppy Jean R 

Robert C 

MAGIC MATHS 

Annabel A 
Lenny J 
Ellis F 

Faith A 
Billy C 

CONGRATULATIONS THIS WEEK GO TO THE FOLLOWING PUPILS 

Year 6 Hoodies 
On Monday afternoon we had a wonderful assembly to officially      
present our Year 6 children with their Leaving Hoodies.  They were all 
very pleased to receive their hoodie and no doubt you will see them 
walking in and out of school wearing them for the rest of the summer 
term!  What a celebration it was.  We had music playing and the      
children were dancing (in their bubbles!)  This made the event a    
memorable one for everyone, particularly our Year 6 children. 
A big thank you to PTFA who have kindly funded the cost of the    
hoodies for the Year 6 children.  

Tempest School  

Photographs 

Reminder for your school 
photograph orders.  Please 
can these be in by end of day 
on Tuesday 22nd June.  Yr6 
parents—we have chased up 
the Year 6 photos and    
hopefully they will be with us 
next week. 

Maths Challenge Award 

Gold Award     Silver Award           Bronze Award 

Reception—Annabel A, Matilda C,  Reception— Hendrix P          Reception—Lilly J, Lochley W 

  Harry O  

Year 1—Millie R    Year 1—Frances G          Year 1—Harriett D 

Year 2—Isobella W, Noah P  Year 2—Melanie G, Harry D-W         Year 2—Rory G, Wilf H 

Year 3—Eibhleann B, Evelyn D Year 3—Alfie O           Year 3—Maisie P 

Year 4—Philippa G, Ellie R  Year 4— 

Year 5—Robert C    Year 5—Herbie H           Year 5— 

Year 6—Adam C    Year 6—Violet M           Year 6— 
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Success, Success, Success! 

 

This week we are delighted to share many super star sporting 

success stories with you... 

Firstly congratulations to Herbie H (Yr5) who 

recently passed his 4th Kup grading in         

Tae-Kwon-Do and is now a red stripe.  Well 

done Herbie, your black belt is not too far 

away now.  Keep up your training! 

 

 

 

 

 

Super swimming star Ellie R (Yr3).  

Well done Ellie on passing your 

Level 7 Learn to Swim award.  

Swimming is a life skill so it is    

fantastic that you are gaining lots 

of confidence and skills in the    

water.  

Another swimming congratulations goes to Harry D-W 

(Yr2) who was awarded his 10m badge and passed his    

Octopus Level.  Well done Harry, keep up the great work in 

your swimming lessons. 

 

Golfing glory for Rory G (Yr2) who has today brought in his fabulous     

trophy which he won recently in a golfing challenge.  

Watch out all you keen golfers as we have a          

superstar golfer amongst at Sheriffhales Primary 

who is ready to take on another challenge!  Well 
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Gymnastics All Around Success 

We have 3 fantastic gymnastics successes this week... 

Congratulations to Eva P (Yr2) as yesterday Eva 

achieved the British Gymnastics proficiency 

award advanced level Bronze in Vault and    

Rebound.  A great award to receive Eva, well 

done. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also have brother and sister Melanie G (Yr2) and Henry G (YrR) who have 

passed gymnastics awards recently.  Melanie has achieved her Levels 4,5 and 

6, and Henry has received his Level 8 award.  A big well done to you both.  

We bet there are lots of cartwheels and handstands going around in your 

house!   

 

What sporty pupils we have here at Sheriffhales!  We are very proud of them 

all!  

 

Don’t forget to let us know about your child’s extra-curricular  activities 

and any achievements or awards that they have received.  We love to share 

the great news with our Sheriffhales Primary School community! 
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COOL KIDS 
BREAKFAST & AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Collecting children at the end of a session  

Monday to Wednesday please use the parents room door on the left hand side of 

the building. Thursdays please come to the main Reception door where the after-

school club supervisor will greet you.  

Parents/carers—please do not come into the school building. If you are going to be 

early or late for pick up then please call the school telephone number as we now 

have a specific handset for Breakfast Club and After-School Club.  

Miss Davies, Mrs Wells & Mrs Shore 

Activities this week included 

 Fathers day gifts and cards 

 Salt dough creations 

 Den building 

 Kawaii and mindfulness drawings 

Cute Creative Dog  

By Poppy Jean R 

Joke of the Week 

 

What is grey and wobbly? 

A jellyphant! 

 

By Abbie T 

 

My favourite things…...by Laurel 

I like to do handstands and watch True and the Rainbow Kingdom.  

My favourite food is chocolate cake with chocolate ganache and sprinkles. You 

may not know that I can speak ‘gorilla’! 


